Update Thursday 30th April 2020.

Coronavirus Testing Expanded to help protect the most vulnerable.
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Last night the Government announced the further expansion of access to coronavirus testing to help protect the most vulnerable. 

Anyone in England with coronavirus symptoms, who either has to leave home to go to work or is aged 65 and over, will now also be able to get tested.

Tests are available across the country. They can be booked immediately.

People can register at the test portal using this link: https://bit.ly/BookTesting

Full guidance on testing can be found here: https://bit.ly/TestingGuidance



